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Daisy Parents, 

    We will kick-off our first 

ever APEX Fundraiser this 

month on Nov. 7th.  Your child 

will collect donations for laps 

they walk at our Turkey Trot. 

Look for more information to 

come home and we 

appreciate your support in 

advance.  

   We will have 

parent/teacher conferences 

on Nov. 8th.  If you need to 

schedule a conference, 

please reach out to your 

child’s teacher.  Wednesday, 

November 9th will be half-day 

for students.  Dismissal will be 

at 11:45 a.m.  

   Thanksgiving break is fast 

approaching.  There will be 

no school from Wed. Nov. 

23rd through Fri. Nov. 25th.  

Students will return on Mon. 

Nov. 28th.  We hope that you 

and your family have a 

wonderful and safe holiday! 

Daisy Staff! 

WEDNESDAY, NOV.9TH  

WILL BE A HALF DAY FOR STUDENTS 

WE WILL DISMISS AT 11:45 

PLEASE SEND A NOTE TO YOUR 

CHILD’S TEACHER IF THEY WILL GO 

HOME A DIFFERENT WAY! 

 

 
You can use this link to register for School 

Age Child Care.  Students may not stay at 

SACC until registration is complete and 

accepted by SACC. 
https://www.hcde.org/common/pages/DisplayFile.a

spx?itemId=58524672 

 

 

 

 
Daisy Elementary is a CEP school and will 

have free breakfast and lunch for 

students.  If a student wants to purchase 

extra milk, chips, or ice cream, they will 

need to have money in their account.   
Find menus here: 

https://family.titank12.com/menu/4QDPT3?lang=En

glish 
 

   
Please join us for ACADEMIC 

NIGHT! 

Thursday, Nov. 17th from 6pm to 

7:15pm 

We are planning lots of fun 

activities for you and your child!! 

 
 

 

 

 

Don’t Forget! 
Nov. 7th  APEX Fundraiser Kick-off 

Nov. 8th Parent/Teacher 

Conferences 

Nov. 9th Half Day for students 

Nov. 11th Veterans Day 

Nov. 16th Thanksgiving Meal 

Nov. 17th APEX Turkey Trot 

Nov. 17th Academic Night 6-7:15 

Nov. 18th Progress reports go home 

Nov. 22nd 3rd grade to the Aquarium 

Nov. 22nd 5th grade to SDMS 

Nov. 23rd – Nov. 25th Thanksgiving 

Break 
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